STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 7, 2021

8:30 Worship Attendance = 114 10:30 Worship Attendance = 99 Total Sunday Attendance = 213 Wednesday Connection Groups = 101

Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund

Loose \$2,600.00
Envelopes \$3,624.00

Total General Fund \$6,224.00

Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = \$6,241.85

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage)

CCDR Giving \$785.00

Total CCDR \$785.00

Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = \$1,088.15

NOTES: Current Mortgage Debt = \$633,983.09

Monthly Mortgage = \$4,715.28

Other Designated Giving

Missions \$50.00

Total Other Designated Giving \$50.00

Total Weekly Offering:

\$6,224.00 + \$785.00 + \$50.00 = \$7,059.00

NOTES:

- (1) The offerings listed above **do not** include Online Giving.
- (2) Online Giving for October was GF = \$3,975.00 CCDR = \$515.00

Reminders and Upcoming Events:

11/14: PAW Packs Soup Orders due TODAY

11/17: Adult Choir Practice at 6 pm

11/17: Christmas Cantata Practice at 6:30 pm

11/17: Wednesday Night Connection Groups at 7 pm

11/18: GriefShare at 6pm with Pastor Heidi and Pastor Kathryn

11/18: Decorate the Church at 6 pm

11/20: Men's Prayer at 8 am

11/20: Paw Packs Soup Sale 9am - 1pm

11/21: Newsletter items due for publishing on Wednesday, Nov 24th

11/24: NO CONNECTION GROUPS AT OUR CHURCH THIS EVENING

11/28: Hanging of the Greens meal at 5 pm; service at 6:30 pm

12/5: PLEASE NOTE DATE CHANGE: Congregational Meeting 9:30

Karate School meets every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm

Cub Scouts meet every Tuesday at 6:30 pm Girl Scouts meet every Monday at 5:30 pm

Check the mailroom for FREE STUFF on the back table (Buz)

Newville First Church of God November 14, 2021 8:30 & 10:30 am

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship **A Time of Worship**

"Joy to the World" # 270
"Hallelujah! Our God Reigns" Choir
"He is Fxalted" # Choir

Worship in the Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings Operation Christmas Child Celebration

"Christmas Melody" Barb Finkenbinder & Pastor Ron

A Prayer of Dedication of Shoebox Gifts

Honoring Our Veterans Hearing from God's Word

Message: Understanding and Prioritizing Focused Prayer

Pastor Wayne

Text: Luke 5:12-16 **A Prayer of Sending**

Musical Postlude – A Time of Reflection

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Collection DAY!



HELP DECORATE THE CHURCH!

Thursday, November 18th at 6 pm

We need LOTS of help to begin preparations
for decorating the church and the hanging of
the greens for the season! Please come to
the church for a fun night of decorating!!

We want to thank the Church Council and the Women's Ministry for the Pastor Appreciation reception and for cards of appreciation from our Church family and for our wedding anniversary. We are blessed by your words of encouragement and most of all your prayers. Pastor Wayne and Elaine

The deadline for items for the December newsletter is Sunday, November 21st. The Connection Newsletter will be published on Wednesday, November 24th due to the Thanksgiving holiday.

Nursery Volunteer Schedule (8:30 service)

November 14: Rebecca Fickel & Stephanie McCullough

November 21: Kristy Warren & Cathy Johnson

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule - November 14th

8:30 Jr Church

Check In: Heather & Ben Fickel
Junior Church: Linda Webber &

9:30 Sunday School

Check In: Alan & Pastor Heidi Guyer

Teacher: Angie Anderson

10:30 Jr Church

Check In: Michael Copenhaver

Junior Church: Stacie Nickel & Sherry Aby Elementary: Katie & Shannon Kane

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule - November 21th

8:30 Jr Church

Check In: Dave & Jo Schoonover

Junior Church: Linda Webber & Emily Reall

9:30 Sunday School

Check In: Brandi & Tobey Lay

Teacher: Gina Mea 10:30 Ir Church

Check In: Miriam Dull & Shannon Kane

Junior Church: Stacie Nickel & Rebekah Nickel Elementary: Katie Kane & Linda Gehrett

If you are willing to help with Promise Kids or the Nursery, please contact Katie Kane by email (katie@tcp.church) or phone (717-448-9218) or Kristy Warren via email

(krwa2009@live.com) or phone (717-658-0045).

The PAW Packs Soup Sale orders are due TODAY and must be prepaid! The cost is \$8.00 per quart. Order forms are available near the Welcome Center and mailroom. Email orders will be accepted at pawpacksprogram@gmail.com. Soup must be picked up on Saturday, November 20th between 10 am and 12 noon, here at the church.

Our prayers and sympathy go out to Tom & Kim Bailey and the entire Bailey family as Tom's mother, Janet, went home to Glory on November 5^{th} , 2021.



The <u>Congregational Meeting</u> has been rescheduled for <u>December 5th</u>. Please mark the date on your calendar and make plans to attend! We encourage you to join!



ATTENTION ALL LADIES!!

Celebrate the Season of Joy at Doubling Gap Center! "A Candy Cane Christmas" on Tuesday, December 7th, 6:30 pm. Cost is \$16.00 per person. To share joy with others, please bring one of the following for babies: baby wash, disposable baby wipes, diapers

(sizes 3, 4, 5, 6). Money is due to Jean Sponenberg by <u>TODAY</u>. Checks should be made payable to CGWM.

Hanging of the Greens and meal will be held the evening of Sunday, November 28th. The meal will be provided. Sign-up sheets are located in the Welcome Center. The meal will begin at 5 pm and the service will begin at 6:30 pm.

Church, I wanted to thank all of those who gave me pastor appreciation and get well soon cards in my mailboxes in these last few weeks. Though I'm not officially a pastor at our church yet, I was blessed by your cards and kind words. I also wanted to thank you for the financial gifts as they replenished double what I had lost from being home sick with Covid-19. I am so blessed to serve this body of Christ and look forward to this upcoming year with you all. Thank you! Shawn Peale

Happy Veterans Day to our soldiers, both past and present! We observe this day to pay special tribute to those who have devoted themselves in service for their country, often putting their very lives on the line. Without them, we would not have the freedom and security we cherish every day. Our nation's greatness is built on the foundation of their courage and sacrifice.

We offer our prayers today as they continue to participate in the struggle to preserve our national heritage and to oppose tyranny and oppression. We also pray for the Lord's blessings on their families as they all pay a steep price for the service of their loved ones.

May God protect and minister to our Veterans in times of darkness and difficulty. They are our nation's finest! (Dr. James Dobson and Focus on the Family)